The VOICE of the VILLAGE

Hilbert, Wisconsin September 2014

FROM THE VILLAGE BOARD--
Highlights of the September Board Meeting:

The village board approved the following:

*Operator license for Christopher Billingsley

*Amended engineering contract with Robert E. Lee for the wastewater treatment plant upgrades.

*Financial consultant contracts with Ehlers for the treatment plant upgrades and the interceptor main project.

*Bond counsel contracts with Miller, McGinn & Clark for the treatment plant upgrades and the interceptor main project.

*Resolution 2014-05 to appoint an authorized representative to submit grant applications and do reports for the recycling grants.

*Resolution 2014-06 to amend the 2014 budget to place funds not expended for fire department equipment into a reserve fund
for the purpose of painting the walls and doing electrical work in the fire station.

*Resolution 2014-07 to replace Resolution 2014-01 declaring the village's intent to reimburse for éxpenditures in connection
with the treatment plant upgrades. This had to be revised to incorporate an increase in the overall costs due to additions and
changes to the upgrade plans.

*Change Orders #1 & #2 to MCC for the 2014 paving projects.

*Payment request to MCC in the amount of $116,041.76 for the 2014 paving projects.

*To allow the fire department to proceed with painting of the walls in the fire station and that the park and recreation committee
will get prices on the electrical work to be completed.

*To allow Charlie to attend the WWOA conference in Green Bay in October.

*To allow the Village Hearthstone to block off Main St. from 3 St. to the railroad tracks from 2 p.m. - 10 p.m. for their Annual
Cruise-In & Dine Car Show.

*To complete the 10 year inspection on Well #2 with CTW Corporation.

*To allow the school district to hold a bonfire as part of their homecoming festivities on September 254,

*Accepted the resignation of Joshua Jetton as a public works employee.

The village board received notification of the following:

*Trick or Treat Hours will be Sunday, October 26, 2014 from 2 p.m. -4 p.m.

*Halloween Party will be held Sunday, October 26, 2014 from 4 p.m. - 5:30 p.m. at the community center

*Civic Association Meeting is September 17, 2014 at Schmitz Brothers I

*That Bill Pattermann has retired as a crossing guard. We would like to thank Bill for his many years of service. If you see him,
don't forget to thank him also.

*That Therese Hostettler has retired from our first responder group. She was one of our original members. We would like to
thank Therese for her years of service to our community. If you see her, don't forget to thank her also.

Next Regular Board Meeting, Tuesday, October 14, 2014, 7 p.m.
Cruise-In & Dine Car Show, September 13, 2014
Trick or Treat Hours, October 26, 2014 from 2 p.m. — 4 p.m.
Halloween Party, October 26, 2014 from 4 p.m. - 5:30 p.m. at the community center
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